IN REPLY
REFER TO:

United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGFMENT

SOUTH CENTRAL REGION
505 MARQUETTE AVENUE, N.W., SUITE 815
ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87102

(s Y72 (o3

Bass Enterprises Production Co.
Attention: Jens Hansen

First City Bank Tower

201 Main Street

. ,.\(uxU
Fort Worth, Texas 76102 OH_CONbiRLT; Fe

DEC &7 \982

e g eren T

Gentlemen:

An approved copy of your 1983 plan of development for thelJames Ranch f

{Eﬁ?g:gggé;]ﬁddy County, New Mexico, is enclosed. Such plan, proposing

to drill a Morrow test well, was ggg;oved\%n this date subject to like
approval by the appropriate officials of the State of New Mexico.

Sincerely yours,

{ORIG. SGD.) JAMES W. SHELTON
FOR Gene F. Daniel

Deputy Minerals Manager
0il and Gas

Enclosure

cc:
Comm. 9f Pub kands, Santa Fe

NMOCD, Santa Fe




